



From:

virgil johnson < littlerivervj@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, April 9, 2019 8:52 PM

To:

Grace Hendler

Subject:

2018 September Minutes

Gary requested from the NRC to submit a formal notice on our 2018 September minutes. After discussion with all the Commissioners we came to a conclusion that the minutes were not recoverable for September 2018. From this discussion we moved by Motion in our April meeting that the minutes were not recoverable;. The motion passed 4 yes 0 no and 1 absent. Grace, please forward this note to Gary. I don't have his email address. Also this will be in our April meeting minutes......Virgil